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Applications are available for heating bill
help
PPL Electric Utilities urges eligible customers to seek LIHEAP grants

PPL Electric Utilities

More than 33,000 PPL Electric Utilities customers got heating bill help worth more than $8.5 million last winter
through the Low-Income Home Energy Assistance Program (LIHEAP).

Winter officially starts in 42 days and PPL wants its eligible customers to remember to sign up and not miss out
on the program. Applications for LIHEAP opened Nov. 2. The program closes April 1, 2016, but funds are not
unlimited. 

LIHEAP cash grants help families pay their heating bills. The grant is sent to the customer’s utility company or
fuel provider and is shown as a credit on their bill. In some cases, the grant goes directly to the customer.
Grants also are available for heating emergencies such as an equipment breakdown.

“Spreading the word about LIHEAP will help even more people get assistance this winter. It will help give them
peace of mind,” said Timothy Dahl, manager of Regulatory Programs in the utility’s Customer Services division.

The utility also is reaching out to community agencies across its service territory to make sure they know to
refer any potentially eligible customers. 

Though more than 33,000 customers got assistance last year, PPL estimates there are tens of thousands of
others who could be eligible, but don’t apply.

Potential recipients don’t have to have an unpaid heating bill and they can either own or rent their home. And
though the federal program is run through county assistance offices, those who get grants don’t need to be
public assistance recipients.

Income guidelines for 2015-16 are $17,655 for one person and increase $6,240 for each additional person in the
household.

For more information about LIHEAP, including specific income guidelines, visit www.pplelectric.com/heatinghelp.

PPL Electric Utilities Corporation, a subsidiary of PPL Corporation (NYSE:PPL), provides electricity delivery
services to about 1.4 million customers in Pennsylvania and consistently ranks among the best companies for
customer service in the United States. More information is available at www.pplelectric.com.

For further information: Joe Nixon, 610-774-5997, jcnixonjr@pplweb.com
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